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Public Utility Commission of Texas 

September 19, 2023 

Shorewood Forest Water System 
c/o Randell Vincent 
P.O. Box 137 
Riverside, TX 77367 

RE: Docket No. 55403 -Application of Shorewood Forest Water System for a Class 
D Rate Adjustment 

Dear Mr. Vincent, 

On August 24,2023, Shorewood Forest Water System filed an application for a Class 

D rate adjustment for its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) No. 12371 with the 

Public Utility Commission of Texas (Commission). For Commission Staff (Staff) to make a 

complete review of the application, Staff requests additional information. Specifically, Staff 

requests Shorewood Forest Water System submit the following information and supporting 

documentation: 
1. In order to be sufficient, Shorewood Forest needs to update the one page 

Class D Water Request for an Annual Rate Adjustment to include the 
date filed, the Docket Number of Previous Class D 5% Rate 
Adjustments or mark that item not applicable. 

2. The only tariff found lists a TCEQ 35429-G from September 2006. Does 
Shorewood Forest know if that was a comprehensive rate case? Was it 
a change under the previous rate adjustment rule provisions? 

3. The application in Docket No. 55403 is filed under Shorewood Forest 
Water System. However, the Secretary of State' s registration database 
does not show a registration number under this name. Please provide the 
active registration number assigned to Shorewood Forest Water System 
by the Secretary of State. 
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Please do not implement the rate increase or provide notice of the rate increase to your 

customers until the Commission indicates that your application has been approved. 

In order to ensure timely review of your application, please file the additional 

information requested above no later than 10 business days. If you have any questions, please 

contact me at kevin.pierce@puc.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kevin Pierce 
Kevin Pierce 
Attorney - Legal Division 


